
    

 

24th June 2016 

 

 

 

NURSERY CLOSURE 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

 

Nursery will be closed all day on Wednesday 29th June 2016. This is to 

accommodate visits for the new children who will be starting in September. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

 


